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Literacy: This term we will continue to develop our blending skills through active literacy and Bug Club.  We will be transferring our blending and decoding skills to help us to read and write. We will be using both fiction and non-fiction texts as a stimulus based on children’s interests in the Winter Weather and Polar Lands. We will also begin to use word banks to help us have a go at writing words independently. It is essential that you continue to practise all of the sounds and Common Words that the children have learned, to support their learning.  Please login and complete the books and games allocated on Bug Club.
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Social Subjects: Through exploring the outdoors we will be continuing to learn about the changes in the seasons.  We will also learn about the Polar Regions and the animals that live there.  











Other Curricular Areas 


In Science we will continue to explore the properties of water in its different forms as we move through winter. In Art we will be using a range of materials in our process art using real artists work as a stimulus. We have new resources for our social, STEM and outdoor zones and can’t wait to use these. Keep a look out on our Twitter feed to see our play in action. 








Numeracy: We will practise solving addition problems in different ways, using concrete materials, pictures and counting on in our head. Then we will be expanding our numeracy skills by learning how to subtract numbers.  We are also looking at numbers before and after.  Another focus of this term is ensuring that the children are confident in being able to form their numerals correctly. It would be great if you could practise some of these things at home with your child.  Through play we will be exploring money for real life purposes. 








Health & Wellbeing: This term we will be learning about our bodies, the correct names for its different parts and how they work.  We will also be focusing on dangerous substances that we shouldn’t touch, eat or drink, to keep ourselves safe. In P.E. we will be focussing on developing our ball skills. 























Hello and welcome back to P1. It is so good to be back in the classroom with the children!  Our P.E days continue to be on a Monday and Thursday but with the arrival of our lovely new play equipment, we hope to be outdoors as much as possible.  Please ensure that your children have appropriate outdoor footwear on.   It is also helpful if all children come dressed for the weather, which right now is very unpredictable. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can also keep up with our learning journey by following our Twitter pages, @P1aNewarkPS, @MissHallNPS, @_miss_hill__ 


Many Thanks, Lauren Heron, Hannah Hall (P1 Team)





How you can help at home… It is important to practise the sounds and common words and ideas will be sent home on how to make this fun. Counting forwards and backwards will help us with adding and subtracting later on and it is really helpful if we can start and stop at different numbers. The best thing you can do to support your child in Primary 1 is to read to them daily.










